
October Newsletter 

Grande Finale Dance Studio 

 

Welcome! 

 The first month of classes have been wonderful and we are very excited for this dance 

season. Please remember to check our monthly newsletter for monthly updates on happenings 

here at Grande Finale.  We are happy to have you all here and are looking forward to a great 

year!  

Halloween 

 There will be no classes on Wednesday October 

31st.  Have a Happy & Safe Halloween. Your dancer can 

wear their costumes in class Wednesday, October 24th –

Tuesday, October 30th. 

“ELF” Our Grande Finale Dancers will be 

performing “Elf” on Saturday, December 8th and Sunday, 

December 9th at Wilsonville High School, show times are 

1pm & 5pm on Saturday, with a matinee on Sunday at 1pm. 

We would like to invite all of you to attend.  This is going to 

be a fun show with great dancing and music not to mention a 

great way to get into the holiday mood you - don’t want to 

miss it! Tickets will be available at the front desk starting 

November 1st.  Ticket prices are $12.00 and will cost $15.00 

at the door. Please keep in mind we had sold out shows 

last year so get your tickets early.  Hope to see you there! 

Any questions please give us a call 503-653-7748                                 

or email us at frontdesk@gfdstudio.com 

Performance Teams 

Maud and Karida are coming back to Portland for the ultimate Tap Intensive! If you are 
unaware of who these two ladies are, jump online and read their bios and look at their videos. 
They are AMAZING! They will be hosting their workshop at Innovative Dance Studio in 
Wilsonville again this year. Grab a flyer off the table in the front lobby for more information 
*All Performance Tap Team Members are HIGHLY encouraged to participate it is a fantas-
tic workshop.  


